
Webinar recording: February 2020

On 12 February 2020, Christine Tacon, the Groceries Code Adjudicator (GCA)
delivered a webinar talking about:

10 years of the Groceries Supply Code of Practice (the Code)
the importance of completing the GCA annual survey
the Co-op investigation
the importance of suppliers becoming confident in the Code

Webinar update: February 2020.

If you’d like to complete the GCA survey please visit www.yougov.com/gca

Register for the next webinar on 16 March

To provide feedback on the webinar please email
enquiries@groceriescode.gov.uk.
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